
 
 Highway Improvements Team 

Floor 6, Zone B 
Bernard Weatherill House 

Mint Walk 
Croydon  

CR0 1EA 
healthyschoolstreets@croydon.gov.uk  

 
  
                      6 May 2024 

 
 

  
Dear Recipient, 
 
Riddlesdown Collegiate Healthy School Street consultation 
 
The council is writing to seek your views on its proposal to introduce a Healthy 
School Street scheme for roads around Riddlesdown Collegiate. The roads being 
considered are Dunmail Drive, Honister Heights, Derwent Drive, Grisedale Close, 
Grisedale Gardens, Eskdale Gardens, and Ingleboro Drive east of Buttermere 
Gardens – please see the consultation leaflet and plan enclosed with this letter for 
more details about the proposal.  

 
To have your say on the proposal visit: 
http://www.getinvolved.croydon.gov.uk/healthyschoolstreets or use the QR code 
below: 

  

The survey closes 11.59pm, 28 May. 
 
For more information about Croydon’s Healthy School Streets visit: 
www.croydon.gov.uk/school-streets 
 
If you have any queries about the proposal, please email 
healthyschoolstreets@croydon.gov.uk quoting scheme reference: 
RIDDLESDOWN/HSS2024. 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Highway Improvements Team 
Highways & Parking Services 
www.croydon.gov.uk/school-streets  


